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Silver Eagles, 

We have no new members this month. The Christmas party is scheduled and I, for one, hope to be 
there this year. We do have several address changes and lost one member, but not from anything 
bad. 

New Members: None 

Board News: 

Cindy Keegan’s message to the Board through Lorenda: 

Colleagues, 

It is time for me to say Good Bye as tomorrow is my last day here at NTSB.  I have enjoyed 
working with many of you throughout my 26 year career at the NTSB. 

Best of luck and health to each of you in your future endeavors.  I have always been so very proud 
of the NTSB mission and work that we do at this small but incredibly powerful government 
agency. (I invited her to join us.) 

As sent out earlier, the unofficial Jolly Holiday Party will be held on Thursday, December 1st at 
the Sine Irish Pub located in Pentagon Row, near the Pentagon City metro stop.  There is no cost 
to attend the party. Arrive well before 6 pm for happy hour specials! Our room is available from 4 
until 9. 

Fiftieth Reunion News 

Linda  Jones said that some of you may have conflicts at the end of April. I asked her to 
contact Lorenda and explain the situation.  

Member News: 

Ray Smith said that he sold his Tampa house, so I adjusted the contact list. He’ll let us know when 
he has a new home. 



Debbie Taylor - After 15 months of the home-build from hell, we have finally moved in. (But we 
had to fire our first builder to get there!) (See contact list) 

Mike Weber got back and provided a new email address. (See the contact list) 

Jim Danaher requested and was removed from the contact list. He didn’t explain other than to say 
he doesn’t know anyone at NTSB anymore. (nor do I, but I know you guys!) 

However, if I am saying or doing something that makes any of you uncomfortable, please let me 
know. You’ll note that I’m staying out of politics and religion – and only rarely getting into soccer. 
–but only as a punishment for not giving me any news. Speaking of that, I got nothing from nobody 
about fun holiday ideas! Shall we give it a try for the next newsletter? Hint! 

Don’t forget the Silver Eagle Website: www.precisionwrite.com/SilverEagles.html  

Have a Happy, Happy Thanksgiving!! 

  

Jim Henderson 
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